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June 9, 1954

Hy dear General Van Fleet:

We are very happy to know that you are
returning again to the Far Hast, and I want you
to know that the Guest House is all rsady for you
to occupy.

We were very pleased to receive your
cable concerning the hots]l msnager and will await
sour arrival before taking further steps. I am
enclosing a copy of the proposition the Statler
man made to us for your information.

Several rooms are already being rested out
at the Bando and it is becoming really urgeat to
have somecne to properly run the hotel, partionlarly
as the advisor we had from United Nations Koream
Reconstruction Agemcy recently was taken ill and
his services will not be availabls for some weeks.

We hope your trip has been a pleasant one
and are looking forward to seeing you and Mra.
Yan Flset at the weekend.

¥ith warmest regards.

Yours sincerely,

General James A. Yan Pleet

for sy aunt Thasar. | e



